
 

 

 

MLK Roadway reopened from 

Orange Avenue to ISB  
The stretch of roadway on Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard from Orange Avenue to International 
Speedway Boulevard (ISB) has had its final paving and the entire street has been reopened. The new 
decorative sidewalks and streetlight poles have also been installed. All of the underground utilities have 
been upgraded in this area, which had some of the oldest infrastructure in the city.  

In the coming weeks, crews will complete the decorative sidewalks and the roadway will have its final striping. The wooden 
power poles will be removed, and the crews will finish the decorative sidewalk in this area as well. For more information about 
the MLK Road Project, visit www.codb.us/MLKRoadProject. 
 
Volusia County Small Business Assistance Grant Program 
Volusia County continues to offer COVID-19 assistance for small businesses. Qualifying businesses may be eligible to receive a 
one-time reopening grant. Businesses that have 25 employees or less may be eligible to receive $3000 or businesses that have 
between 26 and 50 employees may be eligible for $5,000. Applications will be processed on a first-come, first-served basis. For 
more information, visit www.VolusiaBusinessResources.com. 
 

Have questions? Please call (386)671-8632  
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